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Summary 

This bill clarifies that well contractors performing work licensed under Department of Health 
statutes are not also required to be licensed or have plans reviewed or work inspected by the 
Department of Labor and Industry. This generally effects the installation of pipes and 
equipment leading from a well up to, but not into, a house. Work moving into a house or other 
building would still require licensure as a plumber, as well as plan review and inspection. 
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